KENDRIYA BHANDAR
Pushpa Bhawan, E-Wing, Madangir Road,
New Delhi – 110062
Phone – 011-29053780

Date : 2nd July 2017
PRESS RELEASE

Due to inescapable/ technical reasons in the upgradation of computer software and for stock taking and updation.  Kendriya Bhandar stores will not be able to carry out sales to its esteemed customers from 
1st July, 2017 to 2nd July 2017.
2.	Stores shall be made operational on 3rd July 2017. Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

Managing Director
